
 

 

 

Welcome back nursery. We hope that you have all enjoyed a restful break. If has been wonderful to 

see the high levels of engagement with their home learning.  

Nursery are learning about a different number each week and using this to develop their number 

recognition and counting skills. We are incorporating number into our nursery rhymes to practise 

counting forwards and backwards. We are also learning to understand what a number represents 

and finding objects to show what that number means to us.  

In phonics we are learning to recognise and hear the sat pin phonemes in different words. We are 

starting to form these letters. Our English is focused on Communication, learning the words to a 

range of nursery rhymes, and speaking in clear sentences about our learning. We have been looking 

at fiction and non-fiction books about Winter and enjoying the story 'Where the snowflakes fall' by 

Claire Freedman.  

The children have been enjoying our group time phonic and maths lessons, and it has been lovely to 

see all our faces at the end of our day for story time. We are learning about the season of winter and 

have been basing our creative activities around a different nursery rhyme each week. We have made 

Humpty Dumpty eggs, and found out facts about Spiders (Incy Wincy) and some of us have created 

some wonderful ice sculptures.  
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